
Village of Fontana 
Notice of Public Hearing on Amendment to the Comprehensive Plan 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Fontana will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 
6, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 175 Valley View Dr. The public hearing will take place at a 
meeting of the Village Board. 
 
The public hearing will be held to gather public input on the Draft Amendment to the November 
4, 2019 Adopted Village of Fontana Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan is a blueprint 
for the short-range and long-range growth, redevelopment, and preservation of the Village. It will 
be used by Village officials as a policy guide to help make decisions regarding the growth and 
development of the Village. The Draft Amendment to the Plan is a proposed change to the Future 
Land Use Map, which was adopted on November 4, 2019. The proposed change is for parcel tax 
key number EW300008 to reclassify 20 acres within the Agricultural/Vacant Future Land Use 
Category to the Community Facility Future Land Use Category. 
 
The Draft Amendment to the 2019 Village of Fontana Comprehensive Plan is available for review 
on the Village’s website https://villageoffontana.com/ and at Village Hall located at 175 Valley 
View Dr. 
 
All comments on the Draft Amendment to the Comprehensive Plan should be submitted to Theresa 
Loomer, Village Administrator, at (262) 275-6136 or theresa@villageoffontana.com. All written or 
electronic comments will be forwarded to the Village Board for their consideration. 
 
Dated this 25th day of November, 2019 
 

Theresa Loomer  
Village Administrator/ 
Clerk  
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